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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Chinese Christian Missions 
Local & International Ministry to reach Chinese 

 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
From BACBC Mission Report to members, January 2023 
 

Chinese Christian Mission (CCM Local, World) – Thanks be to God who has enabled CCM 
to strive on in times of trouble. Our missionaries are proactively addressing the needs of the 
post-pandemic era and are sending out short-term mission teams. Through visits, 
partnerships, and monthly vision-sharing prayer meetings, we hope to gather support from 
more churches and Christians to respond to a long-term plan for aiding and reconstructing 
Ukraine.  
 

In local missions, various Gospel Centers are gradually resuming face-to-face ministries. The 
San Francisco Gospel Center held a series of Gospel seminars and outreach training 
workshops. The South Bay Gospel Center kicked off a Young Professionals ministry after their 
renovation. The East Bay Gospel Center has started to serve the local Chinese community. 
The Literature ministry reported a rising circulation of periodicals. There has been greater use 
of text, audio, and multimedia in order to keep up with the times. With your faithful 
partnership and support, together we will continue fulfilling the Great Commission entrusted 
by our Lord. 
 
From today’s bulletin: 
Updates from the last several months are online. Highlights: a missionary able to travel after 
nearly 3 years; the East Bay Gospel Center in San Leandro opened in January; and the CCM 
Audio Magazine is available online in Mandarin and Cantonese. CCM launched 1-2-3-Let's 
Go in December which seeks to deliver the good news of peace at shopping malls popular 
among Chinese. This now monthly effort is a group of Christians from different churches and 
local mission ministries. The next ones will be June 17 and July 22. Several people have 
accepted Christ through these efforts. There's one QR code which takes the reader to their 
latest English Newsletter.  
 

The complete newsletters (also translated) with QR codes to visit various aspects of their 
ministry online are attached starting with May 2023 working backward to January 2023. 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 
people locally and globally! 


















